----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Greyson, Bruce *HS" <CBG4D@hscmail.mcc.virginia.edu>
To: 'David Lynch' <dnl1960@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2009 4:51 PM
Subject: questionnaire
Dear Dave,
 
Thank you for completing and returning my questionnaire on your attitudes toward certain aspects of life and your sense of time.  Your responses suggested a high tolerance for ambiguity, some degree of what Abe Maslow called "eslf-actualization," which is essentially being the best David Noel Lynch you can be and getting the most out of this life; little anxiety about the passage of time, but a lot of flexibility in how you use time.  You're right that it would be good to have that questionnaire filled out both before and after DEs.  With the data I'm collecting now, I can't compare experiencers before and after, which would be very nice; but I can compare experiencers with norms for the general population.  
 
Thanks also for the copy of your letter to Dale Chihuly explaining the evolution of your artwork, and for the graphics that go with it.  I can understand how you might have been inspired by his glass art and drawings.
 
I'm attaching to this e-mail another questionnaire that I'd like you to complete for me.  Part I asks more about how you approach life and what seems to give your life meaning and purpose.  Part II may be a little harder to do. It asks you to imagine yourself thinking about suicide, and then asks you to rate how important different things would be in preventing you from committing suicide.  As always, I'd be grateful if you'd complete this one and return it to me by e-mail, fax, or regular mail.
Thank you again for all your help with this research.
Best wishes,
Bruce
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